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LEt’s go: all in for

winter 

Kingston’s Winter Night Shelter: Now Open

New Campaign: All in for Winter*

Christmas Time Support from Churches

WINTER 2024/25 ISSUE

KCAH supporters can take pride in the fact that one of
London’s biggest and best night shelters for rough sleepers
is right here in Kingston. It will run until 31 March 2025.

The Hub was launched on Monday 20 Jan to add extra
capacity to the main WNS (winter night shelter) which was
launched on 6 Jan. A big thank you to everyone who is
actively volunteering. We need all the support we can get.

Able to help? Please register via the KCAH website today. 

Keeping the momentum and support going for 2025:
KCAH has launched a new campaign with a simple goal, to
help every single person who needs it this winter.

Let’s club together and raise £10,000 by the end of March. It’s
a simple goal but we can’t do it without you!

Please donate £5, £10 or more if you can. Why not set up
your own JustGiving page and raise £100 or more towards
our shared total? Go to the KCAH website or visit:

More than £2,750 was raised by local churches for KCAH in
December through their Christmas Fairs and Carols
Evenings.

Special thanks to Kingston Methodist, St John’s Hampton
Wick, All Saints Church, Teddington Baptist Church, St Paul’s
Hook and Emmanuel, Tolworth. 

Many individuals and organisations were also very
generous to our charity during the festive period. Thanks
also go out to Waitrose Surbiton, Eden Crafts and Kingston
Charitable Foundation for fundraising opportunities. 
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